From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 9:52 AM
To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: De'Shaun Booker

FYI

From: Inelmore [mailto:Inelmore@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 11:48 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: De'Shaun Booker

Good Morning Mrs. Schimsa,
How are you? I pray that all is well.

I would like to apologize for the late email. De'Shaun and I had an awesome time at the game last Thursday. He
enjoyed every minute of it.

Sgt. Beres and Lt. Col. Williamson are still working on "Doughnuts with the Police", as soon as we have a
definite date I will let you know.

Thank you and Gov. Haley for all you are doing for De'Shaun. Enjoy the rest of your week.
Sincerely,

LaTrena

Sent from my Galaxy S®III



